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Horacio Danovich

From: Ricardo Gutierrez <gutierrezr@browardmpo.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 4:41 PM

To: Horacio Danovich

Cc: Greg Stuart; Karen Santen; James Cromar; Buffy Sanders; Le, Thuc H. 

(Thuc.Le@dot.state.fl.us)

Subject: 2016 TIGER - Pompano Beach

Dear Transportation Partner, 

 

Thank you for your continued support with the implementation of the 2016 Transportation Investment Generating 

Economic Recovery (TIGER) grant.  By this time you should have received from the Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) the Local Funded Agreement (LFA) for Hammondville Road.  Please note this amount has been updated to 

include a 20% contingency (20% of total local contribution).   This is due to the increased cost of construction and to 

ensure potential additional costs are covered if the total accepted bid were to come in higher than expected.   The 

increase in cost of construction was discussed at coordinating meetings held earlier this year. 

 

To minimize negative impacts to the project schedule, satisfy the deadlines set forth by FHWA and not jeopardize TIGER 

funding, we respectfully request  the remaining local contribution for construction to be forwarded to the Department in 

an expeditious manner.  The Broward MPO is requesting the remaining local contribution for the construction of your 

respective TIGER project as per the table below:  

 

Lauderdale Lakes 

  
Amount Status 

Updated Total Local Contribution 

(including 20% contingency) 
$4,200,000.00  

Local Contribution (Design) $527,820.00 Received 

Remaining Local Contribution for 

Construction ($1,020,000 - $95,322)  
$3,672,180.00 Pending 

   

 

 

Please ensure the LFA for the $3,672,180.00 is signed and returned to the Department by December 31st, 2018 and the 

funds is delivered to the department no later than January 15th, 2019.  This will ensure expeditious project delivery and 

will allow the Department to move forward with the advertisement and construction of the TIGER grant to meet the 

FHWA schedule.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions and or concerns.    

 

We look forward to continue working in partnership as we move forward to the next phase of the implementation of our 

TIGER projects. 

 

 

Ricardo 

Ricardo GutierrezRicardo GutierrezRicardo GutierrezRicardo Gutierrez    

Livability/Mobility Program Manager 
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Trade Centre South 

100 West Cypress Creek Road,  

6th Floor, Suite 650 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

(954) 876-0044 Direct 

(954) 876-0033 Office 

(954) 876-0062 Fax 

gutierrezr@browardmpo.org 

 

For more information on activities and projects of the Broward MPO, please visit: BrowardMPO.org and while 

you’re there, follow us on Social Media. 

 

To subscribe to our e-Blasts, click here. 
 

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans wiFor complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans wiFor complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans wiFor complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans with th th th 

Disabilities Act, Disabilities Act, Disabilities Act, Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876----0036 or 0036 or 0036 or 0036 or 

ryanc@browardmpo.orgryanc@browardmpo.orgryanc@browardmpo.orgryanc@browardmpo.org    

 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from Broward MPO officials and/or employees 

regarding Broward MPO business are public records, and are available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications, including 

your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  

  

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential 

and exempt from public disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or 

any action or reliance on this communication is strictly prohibited.  

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Broward MPO immediately by telephone (954) 876-0033 or by return e-mail and delete the 

message, along with any attachments. 

 

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI 

Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records 

law. Most written communications to or from Broward MPO officials and/or employees regarding Broward 

MPO business are public records, and are available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 

communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure. This message, 

together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It may contain information which is legally 

privileged, confidential and exempt from public disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 

notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or any action or reliance on this communication is 

strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Broward MPO immediately by 

telephone (954) 876-0033 or by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any attachments.  


